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Facebook: Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School, Barnstaple 

In Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School we learn about God and try to follow his footsteps by 

showing care and respect for one another. 
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Barn-a-b’s at Our Lady’s  

A small group of older children from Barn-a-b's did a 
mini pilgrimage for Mary. We went along Chanters 
Hill. We prayed for the families on the street. We 
prayed for our families and admired the flowers in 

the gardens. 
 
We are back to school on TUESDAY 3rd June. 
 
Our last half term will be busy with transition plans for our older 
children. We will be learning about holidays, the seaside, as well as 
going on our trip to the farm. 
 
We wish you a lovely, healthy half term, and look forward to 
seeing you in June. 
 
 
 
Cathy, Jane, Liia, Lisa and Tracey  
 
 



 Message from Miss Ashton, Year 6 Teacher 
Year 6 completed their SATs tests this half-term. Everyone showed resilience and determination to 
succeed. We are very proud of all their hard work!  
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VE-Day Celebrations 
Our Y4 and Year 5 children attended the Barnstaple 80 year 
celebration  event for VE Day last week.  This involved a flag 
raising ceremony at Rock Park followed by a showing of a new 
commemorative film about WW2 and North Devon, VE 80 craft 
activities and historical talks. 
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Reception and Year 1 Class Visits to Exmoor Zoo 

The children had such a wonderful day and we saw lots of amazing animals. 
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Headteacher’s Awards 

Well done to the following children 

who have recently received 

Headteacher’s awards:- 

Kingfisher 
Poppy 
Eliza 
Jack 
Violet-Rose 
Suki-Blue 

 

 
Owl 
Ehi 
 
 
 

 

Heart of Gold Awards 
Well done to all the children who 
have achieved our Heart of Gold 
Award for displaying our school 
rules.  We are so proud of you:- 

 
 
 
 

The whole of 
Swallow Class 

Isabella 
Olaedo 

Dinner Money and Extended Day Fees 
Please could we ask you to check your parent 
pay accounts as there appears to be a lot of 
dinner money and Breakfast and After School 
Club fees outstanding.  If you require a link code 
to sign up for Parentpay, please see Mrs Welland 
in the school office. 
 
All children from Year 3 and above need to pay 
for their school dinners at £2.81 per meal, unless 
you are entitled to means tested free school 
meals.  It is important that all dinner money is 
received by the school.  Thank you for your co-
operation. 
 

Ruairidh 
Eli 
Freddie C 

Dear Lord, Bless our school.  That by 
working together and playing 

together, we may learn to serve you 
and to serve one another. 

Amen 

Ava Bradfield 
Violet-Rose 
Bradley 
Jack 
Doro 
Harper-Grace 



Summer Term Dates 
  
Fri 23rd May Last day of half term 
Mon 27th May Half Term Holiday 
Mon 2nd June School Closed—Non Pupil Day 
Tue 3rd June School Returns for Pupils 
Wed 11th June    Y6 Trip to see War Horse 
Thu 12th June Olympic Legacy (invitation only) 
Tue 17th June Barnstaple Carnival Art whole 
   school 
Fri 20th June PTFA Summer Fete  2-6pm 
Tue 1st July BaB’s Visit to Caffyns Farm 
Fri 4th July  Sports Day, Cricket Club 10am 
Thu 10th July Induction day at The Park School 
Fri 11th July Induction day at The Park  
   School 
Fri 18th July Leavers Mass at Church 10am 
Fri 18th July PTFA School Disco 
Tue 22nd Jul Last day of summer term 
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PTFA News 
 
Our Lady’s Catholic Primary 
School, Barn-a B’s pre-
school and the PTFA are 
delighted to invite you to our Summer Fete. 
 
Friday 20th of June 2025  2pm-6pm 
 
Do you have a talent, skill or goods to sell? Or do 
you know someone in the community who should 
be part of this day? If the answer is yes then the 
PTFA would love to hear from you . 
Please email the school office - admin@olcs.uk- 
and the details will be passed onto the PTFA. 
 
Stall pitches are available for a small fee. 
 
Stalls already organised; 
 
Bake N Brew Bakery 
Glitter tattoo, hair clips and hair spray stall 
Sponge the teacher 
Face painting 
A barrel prize 
 
There will also be a sizzling BBQ & an Ice Cream 
Van . 
 
This event is open to everyone at school and the 
local community to include family, friends, 
neighbours, colleagues and residents.  
 
We would love as many people as possible to 
come and support us. 
 
Friday 18th July we will be holding an end of year  
school Disco. 
 
Please contact the school office if you would like 
to become involved in helping our lovely band of 
parents and staff that run our Parent, Teacher 
and Friends Association.  They work tirelessly 
during the year to raise funds for school 
resources and treats and events for the children.  

Next Newsletter will go home on  

Friday 13th June 2025 

PE Days 
We have changed the PE days for Kingfisher and 
Owl classes for after the Easter Holidays.  The new 
days for each class are as follows:- 
 
Robin   Tuesday and Thursday 
Heron           Thursday and Friday 
Puffin            Tuesday and Wednesday 
Owl               Wednesday and Friday 
Eagle            Monday and Thursday 
Kingfisher    Monday and Friday 
Swallow       Monday and Tuesday  
 
Children should be coming into school in their PE 
kits and remaining in them all day. PE lessons will 
continue to be held outside even in the rain so 
please ensure that your child has a thin 
waterproof coat.   
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Year 4 Residential at Wildside 
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Y6—Swallow Class Residential 
Year 6 had a fantastic time away on their residential! From abseiling, to fencing, to a giant swing and 
campfire, there were so many exciting activities that they all got stuck into.  
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